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Email: woodfieldprimary@wolverhampton.gov.uk  
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Monday 25th September 2023   
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Parent Workshop for Reception Children 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for our parent workshop this half term, which will focus on 

phonics. The workshop will explain our phonics scheme as well as provide you with useful phonics 

strategies that can be used to support your child with reading at home. You will watch a short 

phonics lesson being taught to the children and have time to ask questions.  

 

The date of the session is Friday 6th of October.  

 

The session will begin at 9:15am and will end at 9:45am. Please attend the school reception desk at 

9.10am.  

 

If you would like to attend the workshop please complete the slip below and return to your child’s 

class teacher no later than Friday the 29th of September.  Thank you.    

 

We look forward to seeing you at the workshop, if you are able to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The EYFS Team  

 

 

             

 

Parent Workshop- Friday 6th of October at 9.15am. 

I am able to/ unable to attend the parent workshop on Friday the 6th of October at 9.15am 
for approximately half an hour.  
 

Name of child: …………………………………………………. 

Name of attending parent/ carer: ……………………………………………….    

Date:…………………………………………. 

 

 


